
Discovery House – Weekly Update 

 
Week ending Friday 5th June 2020 

To My Stupendous Discovery Radiators, 
 
I hope you are all keeping safe and well and enjoyed the wonderful sunshine and weather of half term.  To 
those of you who have started Bubble School – I hope you have had a good first week, and to those of you 
still studying at home – thank you and well done.  It is lovely hearing from you about how you are doing. 
Remember your teachers and I love getting samples of the work you have been doing that show us how 
proud you are of your efforts and hard work. 
 
It was really great all of you that wanted to take part in the Discovery video – whether that was choosing the 
music, sending in a clip or photograph of you or your work – whatever the contribution was, thank you.  Miss 
Collins has worked hard on creating a fabulous video that is being shared.  It is a real celebration of life home 
learning. So well done all of you. 
 

Since my last message we have started seeing an easing in some 
of the lockdown restrictions and it is tempting to think that this 
means that we cannot worry so much about social distancing.  As 
you can see from the picture even Fella is managing to adhere to 
the 2-metre rule when we are out walking. (Or it may be that he 
is just embarrassed to be seen with me 😊).  If you are out and 
about, please remember to respect this requirement as it is 
about trying to keep us all safe. Thank you.   
 
 
With the changes in restrictions my advice for parents would be 
keep a close eye on the Mayfield Messenger.  

Thank you, all students, and parents, for all you have been doing over the last couple of months with home 
learning and managing routines.  Well done all.  Keep up the great work. 😊 
 
Take care and stay safe 
 
Miss Webb and Fella 
 
Miss Webb and Fella (webb@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk) 
 
 

 


